
Members of the Education Committee, 

 

My name is Justin Haag I have 5 children currently enrolled in Dickinson Trinity Catholic School systems.  
My family and I ask that you please support HB 1532 on March 14th.  My wife and I believe that our 
children’s education is one of the most important decisions to ensure that our kids grow up with a good 
foundation and strong moral compass.  For these reasons we have sacrificed whatever it takes to give 
our kids the start to a successful and fulfilling life that they deserve in the state that we love.  I think this 
is a very fair bill to all and would greatly appreciate your support. 

 

Thank you for your service to the state of ND and your time on the ND 1532 bill 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Haag 

2498 7th St W  

Dickinson, ND  58601 

 

701-301-3273    


